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Vicky Neilson - Re: Hearing 8/22/11 Sewer system, Stonebridge at Douglas Lake,
Jefferson County

From: Eddie Roberson

To: Donald LEvan; Mary.W Freeman; Sara Kyle

Date: 8/8/2011 10:51 AM

Subject: Re: Hearing 8/22/11 Sewer system, Stonebridge at Douglas Lake, Jefferson County
CC: rick@nationalcustomhomes.net

Mr. LEvan,

Thank you for sharing your opinion regarding the application before the TRA for sewer service for Stonebridge.
This matter is set for hearing on August 22. I will place a copy of your email in the docket file so it can be given
appropriate consideration.

You can contact my office on August 23 to find out the decision in this case.

Thank you for contacting the TRA.

Eddie Roberson, Ph.D.

Director

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
615-741-3939, ext. 121

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged material. Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of is
prohibited. If you received this in error, please delete the material from all computers.

>>> "Donald LEvan" <dievan8@charter.net> 8/6/2011 6:33 PM >>>

I am owner of Lot #1 in this community. | urge you to approve the contract to assign sewer installation to Aqua
Green Utilities and issue a CCN# so that construction can proceed to provide service for the 104 lot owners.
The developer has paid the installments to date and has contracted to complete the installation.

This development was sold 3 years ago in July 2008 and the lot owners now find themselves with worthless
property, no sewer service, and the inability to obtain building permits.
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